
Submitter: Bruce Hearne 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB854 

 I'm opposed Senate Bill 854 as I feel it is a unnecessary drain on public funds and 

school resources. It targets selected groups while leaving out unfairly all others who's 

tax dollars would be paying for the bulk of the cost. 


